
BEFORE THE NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In the Matter of the Application 
of CTI Long Distance, Inc., 
Portland, Oregon, seeking 
authority to withdraw its 
interexchange certificate. 
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BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

By application filed September 30, 2014, CTI Long Distance, 
Inc. (“CTI”), of Portland, Oregon, seeks to withdraw its 
authority to offer interexchange telecommunications services and 
to cancel its tariffs in the State of Nebraska. Notice of the 
application was published in The Daily Record, Omaha, Nebraska, 
on October 2, 2014.  No protests were filed; therefore, this 
application is processed pursuant to the Commission’s Rule of 
Modified Procedure. 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

By virtue of the authority granted by the Commission in 
Docket C-2276, CTI was given the ability to offer interexchange 
telecommunications services within the State of Nebraska. In a 
letter received on September 23, 2014, CTI requested the 
withdrawal of its Certificate of Public Convenience and 
Necessity and Tariffs within the State of Nebraska.  As of 
September 1, 2014, CTI had 9 customers in Nebraska. CTI mailed a 
notice to its customers on September 22, 2014, informing them of 
its intent to discontinue long distance service. CTI further 
stated it will refund any unused prepaid charges prior to 
October 28, 2014, and pay the service charges to other 
telecommunications companies as a result of this service 
discontinuance.  
 
 Upon consideration of the request and being fully advised 
in the premises, the Commission finds the request to be 
reasonable and finds that CTI’s Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity to offer telecommunications services 
and all applicable tariffs should be cancelled. 
 

O R D E R 
 
 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service Com-
mission that Application No. C-4718 is hereby granted, and the 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity granted to CTI 
Long Distance, Inc. to offer telecommunications service in the 
State of Nebraska and all applicable tariffs are cancelled. 
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MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 24th day of 

November, 2014. 
                                                                  
      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING:            
 
 
      Chairman 
 
      ATTEST: 
 
 
       
      Executive Director 
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